
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, March 20, 2023 2:03 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/20/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02320-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: Florida Power & Light Company 

Please, add to docket 20230017. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 4:14 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Florida Power & Light Company 

Please forward to Commission Suite. The email has been logged in CATS as Docket 20230017. 

Thanks 

C'Griffin 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 12:21 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Florida Power & Light Company 

John, 

Which protest number to use? 

Thanks 

C.Griffin 

From: Tahliah <tah1iah333@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 8:45 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power & Light Company 

Hello -

FPL wants to increase their rates by I 0%, pending your approval in the midst of a recession. However, you just 
approved a 5 billion dollar rate increase in 2021. They charge us customer fees, when some of us have no 
choice in providers, storm fees (which you also approved), and storm hardening projects (you also approved). 

People are struggling to pay their utilities today, especially the elderly. With your help, FPL continues to yield 
million dollar profits. You cannot and should not approve this rate increase. Expect more emails from 
concerned citizens regarding this matter. 

Regards, 
Concerned Citizen 
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